Dear Parent or Guardian,

Theatrical Vibrations (commonly known as THVIB) was established in 2004 when friends Brittani and Jasmine saw a need in the community. It had come to Jasmine’s attention that the residents of local nursing and retirement homes didn’t get a lot of entertainment and were missing the wonderful world of theatre. That’s when they found out about Youth Venture an organization that gives grants to young people who want to start their own organizations that benefit the community. 


Britt and Jazz had to put together a presentation for a panel of people from Youth Venture and other organizations and fill out lengthy applications in order to apply for a grant. Among the paperwork was a detailed budget and plan for the first year.


After months of hard work and mental stress a child was born, and her name was Theatrical Vibrations.  After getting the $1,000 grant the girls got to work trying to find members. The then “Hillsiders” spent much of their time making posters to hang up around school.  After a little while they had established a core group of people. Of these original people Anthony L’Heureax is still a prominent member. 
In January of 2005 the Union Leader did an article about our group which gained a lot of good publicity. At the time the article could be found in the HMS band room as well as outside the office. After that many people read the article and wanted to know more. This article also led to Jasmine representing both Theatrical Vibrations and Youth Venture on MCTV later that school year. The spring of 2006 we were featured on NickNews.com. Our story was up for about four weeks total at two different times.


By May of the 2005 the group had their first show ready! This show was a variety show that included a skit from the American Girl series and instrumental solos. After this first show many more followed, including “A Christmas Talent Show” in December of 2005, and many showings of our most popular show “Hansel and Gretel” May and June 2006, “A Christmas Variety Show” in 2006, and “The Best of Broadway” in June 2007 . 

Today we are preparing for our winter show, which is 1940s themed show. We will be combining classic 1940s music, with dancing, singing and any other talents the performers have to offer. Anyone can join Theatrical Vibrations; there is no audition however each member is asked to pay Theatrical Vibrations dues of $2 a month (only for the months during a show). This money goes to pay for costumes, props, transportation costs, and all other production fees. We ask that each member contribute to these costs through the payment of dues, however we do not believe in excluding anyone who is unable to pay. If for some reason you cannot make this payment you are welcome to still join and participate in all aspects of Theatrical Vibrations.

Rehearsals will be held every other Saturday from 1-4 starting Saturday September 29th, and on Wednesdays 3-4:30 the other weeks. We ask that you make every effort to attend every practice, but if a conflict does arise we ask that you try to give us one week notice of your absence, so we always know who is coming to rehearsal. For any more information please visit our website: http://theatricalvibrations.weebly.com/.

Sincerely,



The Theatrical Vibrations Board
